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6™ ANNUAL COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE COMING TO SOUTH
SUBURBAN COLLEGE'S MAIN CAMPUS APRIL 9™

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL=South Suburban College will host a Community Open House on Tuesday, April ot
from 4:30 p.m. — 7:00 p.m. at the college’s Main Campus in South Holland. The Open House is the
perfect opportunity for current and prospective students to learn more about SSC’s programs and
support services while making plans for the Summer and Fall 2019 Semesters. It will feature tours,
demonstrations, raffle prizes and much more.

Information about Financial Aid, scholarships and tuition waivers will be available. SSC is still offering a
Free Class to first-time credit students who don’t receive other financial assistance and who reside
within South Suburban College District 510 or Lake County, IN (applies to tuition only and does not apply
to courses of more than 5 credit hours; more information is available at www.ssc.edu/freeclass).

Prospective students should get started with the Online Application at www.ssc.edu. Once the
application process is complete, new students will receive an SSC email account and a Self Service
Username & Password via email which will allow access to student information and class registration.
Both interactive and printable Class Schedules are also accessible online.

For more information, please visit www.ssc.edu or contact the Admissions Office at (708) 210-5718. Para
Informacidn En Espafiol Llame: (708) 210-5740. SSC is located at 15800 South State Street, South

Holland, lllinois.

HitH#



